
TO: Parks and Recreation Commission 

FROM: Chuck Denney, Parks and Recreation Director 

DATE: April 19, 2023 

SUBJECT: Trails End Park Master Planning 
 

 
1) Recommended Action: 

 
Information Item – The Commission will be reviewing information from the March 29, 2023 
public open house and continuing the refinement of the neighborhood park master plan.  

 

 
2) Background: 

 
The City has contracted with Robert W. Droll, Landscape Architect, (RWD) to design the 

master plan for a new neighborhood park at the site of the former Trails End horse facility.  

This process will involve participation of the Parks and Recreation Commission and the 

public. 

The first planning and design meeting was held in May of 2022.  On March 29, 2023, local 

residents were invited to the second park planning meeting.  Park design options were 

displayed and discussed with attendees.  The public provided input on park amenities, 

design options, and preferred development for this new park facility.  

 

 
3) Alternatives: 
 

Discussion Item – the Commission will be working with staff and RWD to evaluate 
information from the March 29th meeting. 

 

 
4) Attachments: 

 
A. Site Design Options 


